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RICO EMPLOYEES RECOGNIZED BY OHIO TREASURER 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

(April 2, 2014 – Medina, Ohio)  Ohio Treasurer Josh Mandel – as part of his ‘Ohio Strong Campaign’ - 

visited Rico Manufacturing 

Wednesday afternoon to 

recognize members of Rico’s 

factory team.  

The program in which the 

employees were recognized, is 

intended to inspire a new 

generation of skilled factory 

workers. An increased number of 

young individuals are being 

encouraged to seek training and 

careers in skilled trades and 

manufacturing. 

Despite the entire faculty at Rico 

being applauded for their 

contribution and skill-set, three in 

particular stood out with their 

experience and longevity at the 

company - Welding Department 

Leader, Patrick Damon of 15 years; Machinist and respected Military Veteran, Kurt Visscher of 10 years; 

and Sub-Assembly Supervisor Brian Decoster of 14 years. 

"We are extremely proud and thankful to have such loyal and highly skilled employees that take great 

pride in everything they build.” said Rico President, Steve Shuck. “Their talents are reflected in the quality 

and appearance of our products; making Rico a leader in our industry.” 

 

 

Rico Manufacturing is proud to be fabricators of the world’s finest specialty lift trucks. With over 125 years of 

experience, RICO has pioneered the design, development and manufacture of specialized lift trucks with capacities 

ranging from 1,000 to more than 400,000 lbs. RICO’s diverse customer base includes the industrial, military and 

commercial markets. For more information contact Alexa Engist (330) 723-4050 ext. 200 or visit 

www.RicoEquipment.com 

http://www.ricoequipment.com/

